
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS26967

This proposed legislation repeals Idaho Code Section 49-202(25) in order to allow Idaho road agencies to
follow industry norms described in the Manual on Uniform Traffic Devices (MUTCD).

FISCAL NOTE
There is no fiscal impact to the General Fund because the requirement being repealed applies only to local
government. This cost to local government will be eliminated so the impact is positive to local government.

Contact:
Representative Joe Palmer
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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